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Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with additional information about virtual learning tomorrow through Friday, 

February 23-26, 2021.  
 

 Please know that we are very mindful of the challenges that many of you are facing, and the 

situations that many of you are in this week. Many of the teachers and staff are facing them as 

well. Please know that we will be extremely flexible due to the lack of water and even power 

in many homes.  Because of this, teachers will be posting activities and lessons on Canvas that 

can be done with and without devices, and nothing has to be printed off the internet.  Please 

know that this virtual week is not like when students have to be virtual due to exposure to 

COVID-19. There are no class schedules to follow, and attendance will not be taken. In 

addition, no assignments have to be submitted by a certain day or time this week. Our main 

goal is to provide students with learning opportunities that will keep their minds and bodies 

active and sharp until we can be back in person on Monday, March 1, 2021. Please know that 

even if your student does not have a chromebook, iPad, or etcetera, they can still access the 

curriculum with such items as smart phones, gaming devices, and smart TVs.  Teachers will be 

posting assignments throughout the week and sending messages on Canvas, DOJO, and 

Remind.  Thank you for all your support as we maneuver through this week. 

 

 Important information and reminders can always be found at herndonmagnetschool.com, 

especially under “Newsletter” and “JCALL Transcripts.” 

 

 A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 291454 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

